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Homecoming Door Decorating Contest Winner 

The CELT class (Community Education Life Transition) invited to participate in SUSLA’s annual Homecoming activities and 

door decorating contest, which was November 5-8, 2018.  

Jeremy Young, Toreishay Winans, Travosia under the guidance of the CELT teacher Ms. Young looked at the café style 

wood door located in the Fine Arts building, and collectively began to brain storm possible door concepts. Shantavia Plat-

er, an Organizational Sweetheart and her escort Jeremy Young in the Miss SUSLA’s, Coronation November 1, 2018; unani-

mously decided that Miss SUSLA, Caitlyn K. Jones and her Royal Court had to be represented on the door. Jecoyiah Thom-

as and Travosia Hughes said that we must also include SUSLA’s mascot.  

 Mrs. K. Coco, Director of Trio Student Support Services, shared with the CELT class previous year entries and winners. 

My only question was… how could each students’ gifts, talents and abilities, be showcased in a way that all classmates felt 

that they had contributed in a meaningful way producing a noteworthy finished product? 

Finally, a decision was made to create a mixed-media project that provided all students with various skill sets levels an 

opportunity to explore the elaborate and multidimensional world of combining materials like paper, painting, free-hand 

drawing, clipping foliage from the campus grounds, adding miniature lights, a marque, Coronation program images, a min-

iature SUSLA car and evergreen trees, still photos, flag poles, and more in new and unlikely ways. Anjuan Tucker and Elijha 

Newman identified materials to be used to complete the project in two days. When the door was just about completed it 

was given the once over and a final suggestion was made by the teacher to create a special place for the Chancellor of 

Southern University at Shreveport, Dr. Rodney Ellis. The class decided to nestle the Chancellor in the center of the tree 

with a winning smile. On behalf of Green Oaks CELT class housed at Southern University at Shreveport we wish to say it 

was truly an honor to participate in this college experience. 



Meyoka Armstrong - Dec. 1st                                  LaDarius Cutright -  Dec. 8th 

Calvinirei White -  Dec. 1st                                      Naijee McFelt -  Dec. 12th 

Kenyatta Washington – Dec. 3rd                          Michaela Williams -  Dec. 18th 

Daria Thomas  - Dec. 5th                                          Asia Collins -  Dec. 25th 

Tribecca Travis -  Dec. 6th                                       Tranautica Webb – Dec. 25th 

Crusalin Powell -  Dec. 7th                                       Tierra Ballard -  Dec. 26th 

Dettrius Clark -  Dec. 8th                                          Shanzeria Williams  -  Dec. 26th 

                                                Syntorria Glenn Dec. 31st 









Miss SUSLA Caitlyn Jones 

Miss Freshman Alexis Claggett, 

Miss  SUSLA Caitlyn Jones, and 

Miss Sophomore Shaneicia Smith 

Miss Sophomore Shaneicia Smith and 

SGA President Beatrice Wright 

Miss E-Learning Isabella Desselle with 

Chancellor Ellis, Mrs. Gwen Tennell,  

and SGA President Beatrice Wright 

Miss SUSLA and her Sweethearts 



Criminal Justice Club International/Multicultural Club 

Radiology Club 
Dental Hygiene Club 



It is hard to believe that the end of the semester has arrived. These five months have passed very 

quickly.  

  

The end of the always brings with it a tremendous sense of accomplishment.  As we reflect, many 

things have been accomplished this year; all our workshops, the college tour to Louisiana Tech       

University, and the Motivational Seminar.  We really appreciate you.   

  

 To our graduates – Congratulations on your achievement. We look forward to hearing from 

you in the future and we know that each of you gained a firm foundation for your education while at 

SUSLA.   

  

For those who will be returning for the Spring Semester in January, school will begin on Wednesday, 

January 9th.   

  

On behalf of the staff of SSS, I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a safe Merry Christmas 

and Happy New Year.  



Featured Christmas Events  in 

the Area   

Christmas in Roseland - American Roseland Center,  

Nov. 23rd – Dec. 23rd 

Benton Christmas on the Square Festival @         

Benton, LA -  Dec. 8th 

Bossier Parish 175th Anniversary Celebration @ 

Pierre Bossier Mall,  Dec. 15th 

Shreveport-Bossier Holiday Classic  @ Centenary 

College Gold Dome –  Dec. 15th 

Harry Connick, Jr.,  A New Orleans Tricentennial 

Celebration @ Shreveport Municipal Auditorium -  

Dec. 16th 

A Charlie Brown Christmas Live on Stage @ the 

Strand Theatre-  Dec. 20th 

Christmas at CandyVille  @ the CenturyLink -    

Dec. 22nd 
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Kevin Watson, Program Support Specialist (318) 670-9412 
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